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Committee Purpose: 
The NCDA Career Services Provider Council is responsible for oversight of the NCDA Facilitating Career Development training program. The council makes recommendations to the NCDA Board of Directors about all aspects of the training program including curriculum edits and updates, instructor registry and structure of training hierarchy (e.g., qualifications and requirements for master trainers, instructors, associated fees etc.), international concerns, training management, and ensuring the future growth of the program.
Committee Activities to Date  
Curriculum Revision Project

· Developed evaluation process to include evaluative grid and interview questions.

· Continue to monitor path forward, respond to consultant questions, and monitor quality and progress.
· 3 readers reviewed each chapter in student manual and instructor manual for content and presentation. 

· K-12 chapter is currently being reviewed.
· Remaining 11 chapters have been reviewed and are currently being updated to reflect the change of terminology. 

· The curriculum update has been approved by CCE.
· Completion and printing of the updated curriculum is expected to be complete in early spring 2017.
Council Viability/Member Management

· Review and package Advisory Council application to market vacancy. Review applications and make recommendation to Board for new individual to fill vacancy.
· Orient new member to council activities, purpose, and responsibilities. Discussed methods to improve this orientation.
· February 2017 – Will review and revise application for 2017 Council vacancies.  

· April 2017 -  Will review applicant pool for 2 vacancies and select Council members.
New Certification

· The term, Certified Career Services Provider (CCSP) has been approved.  
· The experience and commitment of the AC are important to the development of the CCSP process. The intention has always been to utilize the council in its development. 
· Assist OCC Task Force as requested with recommendations regarding the CCSP application process.
Assessment

· A small task force was set to begin discussing developing an assessment for the curriculum. This was at the request of the board of directors. Board clarification is needed in order for this task force to move forward.
Marketing of Curriculum/New Certification
· Discussing ways to market the new curriculum and the new certification.
· Submitted proposal to NCDA to present at Conference on both new components.
Career Development Facilitator/Instructor LinkedIn Groups

· Monitor groups for appropriate content, submissions and requests to join.
· Determine guidelines for admission to group.
Projected Plan/Work Completed through September 30, 2017
1) New Curriculum 2) New Certification 3) Updating the CSP web pages on the NCDA website 4) Marketing the new certification and curriculum 5) Develop Assessment 6) Instructor Training revisions 7) Continue discussion with NAWDP about crosswalking curriculum with their certificate requirements.
Budget Requests:

The Advisory Council requests continued full funding of one planning meeting per year and partial funding of a one-day meeting at the NCDA Global Conference. 

